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LITTLE ROCK — 07/12/2019 — Tyler Dunegan, Osceola Council Member, has been appointed
to the Executive Committee of the Arkansas Municipal League. Mayor Harold Perrin, President
of the Arkansas Municipal League, announced the appointment.

“It is an honor to be appointed to the Executive Committee of the Arkansas Municipal League. I
recognize the responsibility that comes with the appointment to the league’s overall governing
body. I look forward to learning from my colleagues on the committee and representing the
citizens of Osceola."

The Executive Committee is the chief policy making body of the League and serves as a sort of
"convention in continuous session," adopting policies for the organization in between annual
meetings and directing the work of the Executive Director.

The Arkansas Municipal League is a service and advocacy organization for the municipalities of
Arkansas. The League offers its programs and services to 500 cities and towns in the state and
was created to assist cities with information and representation in the public affairs of our state
and nation. To learn more, please visit www.arml.org.


http://www.arml.org/

